
03/06/2021 

To whom it may concern; 

I oppose HF874.  It is not be necessary or beneficial to give an exclusive endorsement of public 

education in disregard of private and homeschool education, and it may at some point be interpreted to 

imply that non-public education is detrimental or invalid.  In my view, public education will never 

achieve its intended benefit to our citizens until and unless it learns to welcome competition from 

private educators. 

Respectfully, 

Alan Fredrickson and Sandy Fredrickson 

23875 115th St 

Stewart, MN 55385 

Phone: (320) 562-2567 

 

 


